
MR EAST

Newsletter
3 October 2025

What's In This Issue?

Notice Board
House News
Subject Spotlight: MFL
Computer Science

Friends of BFS
Achievements
English
Sports

Every year schools in the UK celebrate Black History Month during October. The
recognition for this event came originally from America following the dedication of
Carter G Woodson who had devoted his life to promoting Black history within schools.
This was adopted into the UK in 1987 following work by Ghanaian-born Akyaaba
Addai-Sebo who had seen the impact in America and wanted similar for the UK.

People from African and Caribbean backgrounds have been a fundamental part of
British history for centuries, but campaigners argue that their contributions have
often been overlooked and Black History Month seeks to raise awareness, whilst
promoting and celebrating this contribution.
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Each year Black History Month takes a different focus and this year the focus is Standing Firm in Power
and Pride, a powerful tribute to the resilience, strength, and unwavering commitment to progress that
defines the Black community across the world. This year, the theme highlights the profound contributions
made by Black people, whether they leaders, activists, or pioneers who have shaped history, while also
looking towards a future of continued empowerment, unity, and growth.

One of the core priorities for the School is to fully embed our value of mutual respect with every student
feeling that their voice and story can be heard within the community. Our focus during Black History
Month is part of that but should not be a standalone event – instead Black history is being considered
across all areas of the curriculum and school life on an ongoing basis. Students will be shown in
assemblies how the School is doing this throughout the curriculum every year.
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Monday 6 October
Y7 Spelling Bee Semi-Final in LRC2 at 11.50am

Tuesday 7 October
Y8 Spelling Bee Semi-Final in DG01 at 11.50am
Y10 BEP Student Leadership Programme
(4 students)
Y11/12 Artist Workshop (all day)

Wednesday 8 October
Y7 Team Building Day at Clifton College (TG4 & 5)
Y9, Y10 & Y13 School Photos
Y13 Subject Evening

Thursday 9 October
Y11(top set), Y12 & Y13 UKMT Senior Maths Challenge
Y13 Subject Evening

Friday 10 October
FoBFS Quiz Night

NEXT WEEK AT BFS

WE’RE HIRING

Physics Teacher or
Head of Physics
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Unauthorised Holidays
Please do not book term-time holidays. The Department for Education does not allow schools to authorise
term-time holidays. Even one or two missed days can be highly disruptive to your child’s education –
remember that each day they will be missing out on 6 lessons of critical learning and vital information in
tutor time. They will also be missing out on social times with their friends and all the extra clubs, trips and
events in school.

Parents who take unauthorised holiday can expect to receive penalty notice fines from Bristol City Council.
Currently the costs of penalty notices are:

£80 per parent/carer per child for the first offence in a rolling three-year period, rising to £160 if not
paid within 28 days.
£160 per parent/carer per child for the second offence in a rolling three-year period.
If a third offence occurs in a rolling three-year period, alternative action such as prosecution will result.
Prosecution can result in fines of up to £2500 and / or 3 months imprisonment, as well as a criminal
record.

We are still in need of parent helpers for rugby and netball from now until December. 
Year 7 netball - Wednesday 3-4pm
Year 8-11 netball - Thursday 3-4pm
Year 7, 9 and 10 boys rugby - Tuesday 3-4pm

If you are a Level 1 or 2 coach in rugby or have a strong knowledge of netball, we would really appreciate
your support. Also, we are looking for a netball umpire to support us with our Year 10 entry into the
Sisters n Sport cup.

Please email Mrs Ballard for more information or to let her know of your availability. Thank you.
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Ashton Blaise Canford Durdham

Year 7 Seren G Finnley P Sienna C Roisin L

Year 8 Phoebe P Bella S Ella M Darcey F

Year 9 Sam S Greg N Rosie B Oliver D

Year 10 Miranda R Georgia B Nancy G Esther D

Year 11 Emilia T Fiona H Chloe D Niamh C

Year 12 Teddy F Daniel E John A Eric B

Year 13 Miles B Daisy P, Lorraine H Dylan M Martha H

Black History Month Competition
Create a project which celebrates someone from the Black
community who YOU think has made a difference and shaped
history. You can be as creative as you like – art, animation, poetry,
PowerPoint, poster… it is up to you! 

It should include information on…
What is special about their story? 
Why are they inspiring to you?

Entries should be handed in/emailed to: Mr Dignan 
j.dignan@bristolfreeschool.org.uk
Deadline for entries is Friday 31 October

You can choose anyone but here are some ideas to get you started!

HOUSE NEWSHOUSE NEWS
Well done to Durdham House
for earning the most House

points this week!

Top House Point Earners
Congratulations to our top House point earners this week!

Well done
Durdham!
Well done
Durdham!
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blaise

2823
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Canford

2864
Points

durdham

3441
Points

ASHTON

2814
Points



SpanishFrench

MISS COLEMAN MR NOUAS MISS MARANMISS PRIETOMRS ROBBINS DR CLAVEL MRS ARDELEAN

MISS COLEMAN

MR NOUAS

My name is Miss Coleman, and I am Head of Modern Foreign Languages (MFL). I have
been here managing the department and teaching Spanish and French for 5 years. I
started during COVID which meant I hardly met anyone in the first few months! I had
been at my previous school for 13 years before coming to BFS, so it was quite a change,
especially with no students in front of me at the start!

Subject Spotlight

MFL

Subject Spotlight

MFL

MEET THE MODERN FOREIGN LANGUAGES
(MFL) DEPARTMENT

I studied Spanish and ICT at Exeter University after completing a Gap Year volunteering in Mexico. I
originally had a place to do Law at Uni with a much higher-grade offer, but I gave up my place to pursue
my love for Spanish and have never regretted it. I spent a year in Castellón, Spain as a Language Assistant
as part of my degree and after completing my degree I left to go to Japan for a year on the JET programme.
It was a wonderful experience and a year that helped me to learn a bit of Japanese and a lot about myself!
Post Japan, I completed an MA at Bath University in Translation and Professional Language Skills but
ended up working in retail management for a while before deciding to pursue a PGCE at UWE. I’ve never
looked back, and I adore working with young people.

Outside of school, I spend a lot of days on the football field watching my children’s sports teams and you’ll
regularly see me down at Ashton Gate supporting the mighty Reds. I love baking and used to make
children’s cakes as a sideline, from an entire Gruffalo story to a Cinderella castle. I also love walking my
Beagle Betty, named after a song from my other favourite person: Taylor Swift!

My name is Mr Nouas, and I am Head of French. I have been Head of French for just
over a year now, and teaching French and Spanish for over five years.

I studied French and Politics at Swansea University, achieving first class honours. I loved
my time at university, spending days at the beach between going to lectures and
studying at the library with friends. One requirement for studying a language at

undergraduate-level is spending a year abroad to hone your language skills. This was something I really
enjoyed! I spent a year in Poitiers, a town in France, as an English teaching assistant. During weekends I
was fortunate enough to take the train to different cities in France to visit fellow course mates who were
based in different cities such as Paris, Bordeaux, Toulouse, Lyon, and Marseille. This sparked my passion
for teaching, so I then went on to study a PGCE at Bristol University after completing my undergraduate
degree. I then got my first teaching job at BFS and have thoroughly enjoyed the profession, and I am
consistently amazed at how great the students and staff are here!



My name is Mrs Robbins, and I have been teaching languages at BFS since 2019. I teach
Spanish to every year group, and French lower down in the school also. I have had a
variety of roles since starting at BFS in addition to teaching languages, including Head of
Year 7 and Transition and EAL Co-ordinator.

I moved to Bristol from Swansea, Wales almost fifteen years ago to study for my degree
MRS ROBBINS

in Spanish and Italian at University of Bristol. I instantly fell in love with Bristol as a city and knew I
wouldn’t be returning to Wales anytime soon! My degree course was brilliant, and University of Bristol is
such an amazing place to study languages. I had already studied Spanish through school, up to A Level
and picked up Italian completely from scratch at university as an ab initio learner! From day one, the
immersion to both languages was fantastic and I spent my entire third year abroad, refining and
developing my linguistic skills further. I studied in both countries and was lucky enough to experience the
cultures of two amazing cities; Salamanca (a city with one of the oldest universities in the world!) in Spain
and Turin (the home of Fiat and Lavazza coffee!) in Italy. By the third year, my languages had reached
more-or-less the same level, which is something I am very proud of.

After securing my undergraduate degree, I followed my life-long passion of working in education and I
then qualified as a MFL teacher following completion of my PGCE at UWE. Ever since, I have worked with
amazing students and staff, and I aspire to break the stigma of learning languages being ‘difficult’ as much
as I possibly can. I love teaching at BFS, and it is a privilege to see students’ confidence develop in my
lessons.

In my free time, I love travelling and last year I had my first experience of the magic of Mexico, a country I
have always been fascinated by! I also love visiting the gorgeous Gower Peninsula and spending time with
my family there. Additionally, I am an avid crocheter and I love creating new pieces for myself and others.
The more complex the pattern, the better, as I love a challenge!

DR CLAVEL

Outside of school, I play five-a-side football with friends, we have even managed to win competitive
leagues a couple of times! I have always been an avid supporter of Liverpool FC; my favourite players were
Fernando Torres and Steven Gerrard back when I was younger. I also love travelling and trying new food
from around the world. I really enjoy experiencing completely different cultures and my favourite place to
visit in recent times was Japan a few years ago!

My name is Dr Clavel, and I have been teaching French and Spanish since 2019 at Bristol
Free School. I come from the Southeast of France (with beautiful lavender fields) and my
initial degrees are in English Studies and Philosophy. Later in life, I also studied for a PhD
in Comparative Studies in English, American and French Literature at the University of
Queen Mary, in London. The topic of my research was on the representation of
children’s punishment in nineteenth century literature. A fascinating topic (things have
changed a lot!), which I loved.

While studying for my PhD I also worked as a language teaching assistant in secondary schools and
realised that my vocation was teaching young people rather than the world of university. In the past, I
have also worked as an editor on many educational textbooks, just like the ones that we use in our school.
One of the things I love the most about teaching is to create lessons and resources for the classroom,
which is something I developed when I was an editor.

Outside school, I love racket sports, hiking, doing yoga and pilates, and spending lots of time with my 5-
year-old daughter who is the chattiest person in the world and keeps me very entertained!



and moved to Santander, in northern Spain. What started as a temporary adventure turned into over 15
years of embracing Spanish culture, traditions, and lifestyle. I grew deeply attached to the city and its
people - it truly became my second home.

While continuing my studies and exploring my career path in teaching, I worked as a flight attendant for
Iberia Airlines. This exciting job allowed me to use my language skills while travelling across Spain and
Europe, discovering new cultures along the way. When I wasn’t flying, I was completing my teaching
degree at university. Once qualified, I transitioned from the skies to the classroom and began my career as
a French teacher.

In 2019, eager for a new adventure, I moved with my family to Bristol, UK, where we began a wonderful
new chapter together - and here I am today! Outside of teaching, I love cooking Mediterranean dishes and
enjoy staying active. I’m especially fond of cycling, padel tennis, and long family walks. You might also spot
me at a skate park or pump track, learning new tricks from my youngest, who’s always keen to teach me
some skating moves!

MRS ARDELEAN

My name is Mrs Ardelean. I’ve been teaching Spanish and French at BFS since
February 2023, and I’ve enjoyed every moment of it.

I was born in Transylvania, Romania (yes, the land of Dracula!), where I pursued a
bilingual A Level in English and French. This passion for languages led me to complete
a degree in French Linguistics. After graduating, I sought an international experience

MISS PRIETO

started to improve, my English included, I decided to leave the world of nappies behind and finally focus
on working in primary and secondary schools. The last 5 years, I have been working in different schools
across Bristol, working with SEND students and tutoring Spanish.

My role at BFS is very varied - I work as a Teaching Assistant in the SEND Department, and I teach Spanish
and French in MFL. I have been studying French since I started school myself. I also do a lot of
interventions helping students to read and working on their English phonics. As you can see, I love
languages.

Outside of school, I love painting (fun fact - I have Fine Art degree too!) and sell little miniatures painted on
olive trees in small shop in Stroud’s local museum. Also, I love doing yoga and meditation and I did my first
solo retreat last May. But the thing I love to do the most is spending time with my daughter. 

I am Miss Prieto. I moved to the UK in 2012 to improve my English, but I am originally
from Madrid, Spain. I started to work at BFS a year ago as a Teaching Assistant and
MFL teacher after few busy years trying to find my feet in Bristol. As my English wasn't
that good in 2012, I decided to work in Early Years as I thought working with babies
and toddlers would be a bit easier for me. I worked and studied at the same time in
different preschool and nurseries and achieved Level 3 Nursery Nurse. As everything

MRS MARAN
business in London. Later, I was given the amazing opportunity to teach at King’s College London. This was
my first classroom experience, and I loved every second of it.

After that, I decided to focus on being a mother and returned to one-to-one tutoring, but I soon missed
the classroom atmosphere. I therefore applied for a French Teaching Assistant post, which reignited my
passion and inspired me to pursue a PGCE in Secondary Education.

And here I am, in a classroom, in a great school, sharing my passion for languages with lovely students!

I’m Mrs Maran, a PGCE student training to teach French and Spanish. I was born in
Romania but grew up in Québec, Canada. My mother tongue is Romanian, but my first
language is French. I love reading, snowboarding, and going on long walks with Neige,
my furry best friend!

I have always loved teaching. Fifteen years ago, I started a one-to-one French tutoring 



CyberFirst Girls Competition 2025
Ready to Make History?

Calling all Year 8 girls at BFS! Are you curious, creative, and
ready to take on a challenge? Then it is time to step into
the world of cyber security and show what you have got!

What is CyberFirst?
It is a national competition designed to introduce girls to
the thrilling world of cyber security. Whether you are a total
beginner or already a tech whiz, this is your chance to learn,
compete, and WIN!

Team Up!
Form a team of four brilliant minds
Solve puzzles, crack codes, and tackle real-world cyber challenges
Compete against schools across the UK
Win amazing prizes – including a laptop for each winner!

How to Join:
Email Mrs Ramanandi at n.ramanandi@bristolfreeschool.org.uk or pop by CG14 during break or lunch
time (Tuesday to Friday)

Learn More:
CyberFirst Girls Competition: National Cyber Security Centre
Watch the promotional video from NCSC: YouTube

COMPUTER SCIENCECOMPUTER SCIENCE

We are delighted to invite Year 9 students and their families to a special event aimed at showcasing the
exciting and meaningful opportunities available in the world of technology, and why a pathway through
Computer Science GCSE and A Level could be a valuable and forward-thinking choice for your child.

Date: Tuesday 7 October
Time: 4.30 – 5.30pm
Location: The Hub at Badminton School 
Online Access: We aim to stream the event via Microsoft Teams for those unable to attend in person

We are thrilled to welcome two distinguished speakers:
Becky Sage - Entrepreneur, technologist, and advocate for inclusive innovation
Nick Sturge MBE – Business leader and advisor with deep expertise in tech and enterprise

Together, they will explore the importance of tech careers, the skills that drive success in this sector, and
how studying Computer Science can open doors to a wide range of future opportunities. The format will
include a talk and presentation, followed by a chance for Q&A and informal mingling. Refreshments
including teas, coffees and finger food will be served.

Please RSVP using the link: RSVP Here

We hope you can join us for what promises to be an inspiring and informative event and, in the meantime,
if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Ramanandi. 
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Friends
of BFS

Quiz Night
Book now! 🎉 LAST FEW TICKETS REMAINING 

Think you can BEAT the teachers? Come and prove it!
📅 Date: Friday 10 October
🕖 Door open: 7pm with drinks, snacks and raffle tickets on sale
🧠 Quiz starts: 7.30pm sharp
📍 Location: Sixth Form Common Room 
👥 Teams: Up to 8 people – or come solo and join a team on the night!
🥤 Please bring a drinking cup/glass
 ♻ And a bag to take home your recycling
 🎟 Book your tickets here → https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friends-of-bristol-free-school
      Spaces are limited, so book early to avoid missing out!
🍷On the second page of booking, you will see a drop-down menu for drink preferences – just select the    
     one that best represents your team’s general choice. It’s just to help us plan!
🎁 AMAZING raffle prizes up for grabs!

Let’s make it a night to remember – spread the word!
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SENDSEND
Here is a list of useful organisations which help support young people and families with a SEND need​.

Bristol Parent Carer Forum run a monthly coffee morning at The Greenway Centre​.

Neon Daisy supports neurodiverse girls and gender non-conforming young people​.

Bristol Autism Support provides information, support and training for parents and carers of autistic

children in BS postcodes.

Send and You provides information, advice and support service for Children and Young People with SEND

and their families in Bristol, South Gloucestershire and North Somerset.​

SEND a Welcome provides inclusive activities across Bristol.​

Ignite Bristol organises inclusive sports across the city.​

Life Cycle offers tandem rides for visually impaired and disabled young people​
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https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friends-of-bristol-free-school
https://www.bristolparentcarers.org.uk/
https://www.neondaisy.org.uk/
https://www.bristolautismsupport.org/
https://www.sendandyou.org.uk/
https://www.sendawelcome.co.uk/
https://www.ignitebristol.co.uk/
https://www.lifecycle.org.uk/cycling-activities/twos-company


ACHIEVEMENTSACHIEVEMENTS
Congratulations to Millie in Year 11 who has recently been appointed as a Youth
Ambassador at University Hospitals Bristol and Weston as part of the Adolescent
Governance Group to represent the voice of young people. 

Despite facing a busy school year, Millie will be attending monthly meetings to contribute
the voice of young people and learn about the hospital. Millie will be supported by the
management team and clinicians in the hospital, as well as the Young Persons
Involvement Worker, to ensure she gets the most out of her time in this role, which will
run until Sept 2026.Y
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Regular involvement with the Youth Involvement Group, as well as reflecting on her own experiences, is an
important part of this role. Well done and thank you to Millie for stepping forward - we are sure this will be
a valuable and fulfilling experience.

Year 7 Teambuilding Day at Clifton College
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This week TG6 and TG7 headed off to Clifton College for a fun-filled day of teambuilding challenges.



ENGLISH ENGLISH 
MISS MCMURDO

Gone by Michael Grant 
Review by Zach, Year 8

This book is about a world, a world where everyone in it
vanishes over 15. Sam Temple and his two friends Astrid and
Quinn find out that their parents are missing, and they have to
keep it together and find a way to survive by themselves in a
world with no parents. Sam, Astrid and Quinn join the fight for
survival but then all of a sudden kids start to get some strange
powers. Everyone is forced to pick between a side. Every night
Sam thinks about his parent when he finds a diary on his
mum's computer. And it said....

Read to find out! 

What I like about this book is that it is really entertaining and
fun to read. There are loads of cliffhangers and I would
definitely recommend this book because it is relatable as he is
around my age.
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Fearless by Lauren Roberts
Review by Ella, Year 8

Genre - young adult and romantasy 

Fearless is an epic end to a fantastic trilogy by Lauren Roberts. I
picked up the first book and then continued the series after
seeing it everywhere online, and now I completely get the hype!

This book is a total rollercoaster ride of emotions, with so many
twists and turns that kept me guessing! The story centres on
Paedyn Gray an 'ordinary' girl in a kingdom of 'Elites'! In this
book, she faces a life-altering decision that will impact her
future and the entire kingdom of Ilya. Reunited with her
beloved Kai, Paedyn must navigate the ultimate battle of love
versus loyalty, with consequences that will resonate
throughout the finale of the book. The ending left me with so
much excitement and I fell even more in love with the
characters and the world. I would 100% recommend this book
especially for Year 8s and 9s. 

***** - 5 stars!

What? A book review of a recent book you enjoyed.
How long? 200 - 250 words.
How to submit? Email or hand it in to Miss McMurdo, DG08.

Book Review Challenge



BFS SPORTSBFS SPORTS
MRS BALLARD MS SLATERMS URCH

Year 7 won 10 - 6 in a very close competitive game.
Player of the match - Lily C.

Year 8 took victory with a 9-5 scoreline and some
excellent shooting from Edie, Iona and Frankie!
There was some fantastic centre game play in the
second and fourth quarters when the students
opened up the court using all channels well.

Year 9 won 20-3 with confidence and great play.
Player of the match - Daisy C.

Year 7, 8 and 9 faced St Mary Redcliffe and Temple School on Wednesday evening at home and what an
evening it was! With 30 of our students representing the school, all netball courts were buzzing!
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Our Year 10 netball team faced Wellsway School
in round 2 of the National Sisters n Sport cup
this week. These two sides previously met last
year in the Level 3 School Games Final, where
we narrowly missed out on the victory, so we
knew it was going to be a tough game.

After a strong first quarter from both teams,
Wellsway School led 6-4. Unfortunately, a strong
third quarter resulting in an 11 goal lead was too
much to get back. However, our fourth quarter
was extremely strong with lots of turnovers and
reducing the defeat to only 5 goals. The final
score was 41-36 to Wellsway School.

Jess was voted player of the match by the opposition. Abi was voted player of the match by our team. Well
played, girls!

SPORTS CLUBS TIMETABLES

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

Year 10/11 Basketball
(lunchtime) Cross Country Year 7 Netball Year 10/11 Netball

(lunchtime) Sixth Form Badminton

Sixth Form Basketball Trampolining Year 8 Boys Rugby Year 7 Dance Sixth Form Table Tennis

Year 7 Boys Rugby Year 11 Boys Rugby Year 7/8/9 Basketball

Year 9/10 Boys Rugby Hockey Year 8/9 Netball

Girls Rugby



The Year 9 rugby team bounced back
from last week's loss with a decisive
33-5 victory against Mangotsfield
School in a home game securing a
significant win in front of their home
crowd. The players showcased strong
teamwork and skill, marking a
successful turnaround. Well done.
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and moments of real teamwork on display. As the games progressed, so did the team’s understanding of
the 7s game – spacing, support play, and quick ball movement all improved noticeably with each match. It
was particularly encouraging to see every player getting stuck in, backing each other up, and celebrating
the small wins together.

The Year 7 rugby squad kicked off their season in style
with an exciting introduction to 7-a-side rugby at the QEH
Festival on Monday. For many of the players, it was their
very first experience of competitive 7s, and they rose to
the occasion with energy, enthusiasm, and growing
confidence throughout the day.

The festival format offered the perfect opportunity for
the team to build match experience in a fun and
supportive environment. From the first whistle, the boys
showed fantastic commitment in both attack and
defence, with some excellent tackles, well-worked tries, 

MR HOWARD

There were standout performances across the board, but what really impressed Mr
Howard was the team’s attitude: resilient, coachable, and full of spirit. A huge thank you to
QEH for hosting such a well-organised and welcoming festival – the perfect stage for these
young players to take their first steps into school rugby.
Well done to all involved – a great first outing.

UPCOMING FIXTURES

Monday 6 October English Schools Cross Country Downside School

Tuesday 7 October Year 9 Boys Rugby vs Redland Green School Greenway

Wednesday 8 October Year 7 Boys Rugby vs Oasis Academy Brightstowe Oasis Academy Brightstowe

Wednesday 8 October Year 9 & 10 Girls Netball vs Blaise High School Blaise High School

Wednesday 15 October Year 7 Boys Rugby vs St Bede’s Catholic College & Redland
Green School

St Bede’s Catholic College

Wednesday 15 October Year 7, 8 & 9 Girls Netball vs Cotham School Cotham School

Thursday 16 October Sixth Form Netball vs QEH BFS

You must attend after school sports clubs to be selected for fixtures!



Send a message to:
07312 263093 

The service is open on Monday to Friday from 9am-5pm.

Mental HealthBullying
Alcohol
Self Harm
Healthy EatingRelationshipsDrugs

Smoking

11-19 
years old?
We help young people with 
all kinds of things like ...

Message us for confidential
advice and support and to
chat with a School Nurse.

COMMUNITY AND ANNOUNCEMENTSCOMMUNITY AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

Click Here

Service provided by

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ahp-careers-day-tickets-1616834598809
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ahp-careers-day-tickets-1616834598809


The Creed Comic-Con and Card Market in Bristol is taking place on Sunday 12/10 at Ashton Gate Stadium.

Our aim is simple, to bring the fun and excitement of the Comic-Con experience to people of all ages across
the UK. Whether you are a seasoned veteran of the convention circuit or just curious to have a look for the
very first time to see what all the fuss is about, we promise a unique and enjoyable day out that will bring a
smile to your face and hopefully offer you something you may not have seen before. 

This is a joint event where there will also be a Card Market - market for collectors of trading card games,
sports cards, movie, tv, original artwork, sports memorabilia, autographs and other collectibles.

Volunteering with us offers people the chance to enhance their transferable skills and gain practical
experience, which can help their employability. 

It’s our volunteers that make Creed Convention events possible, and with a variety of different roles available.
We would love for you to be part of our team. As a Creed Convention volunteer, you’ll get to be part of a
large, friendly community of people who share a passion for all things SCI-FI. 

The shift times will be:
Setup on Saturday 11/10 - This shift will require an element of heavy lifting. We are awaiting confirmation
of the timing from the venue, though this is typically 3 hours in the early evening.
Event Day on Sunday 12/10 07:00 - 18:00

We are offering reimbursement of £25 for the Setup shift, and £50 for the Event shift, as well as lunch.

Duties include, but may not be limited to:
Setting up/down furniture, stands, equipment and props
Un/loading equipment
Working with exhibitors
Manage entrances and exits
Creating a positive visitor experience

A briefing will be provided on the day that takes all crew members through the roles, and training will be
provided.

All registrations of interest are to be made on our website: https://www.creedconventions.com/join-the-team/

Further information regarding the application process will be sent individually once the registration has been
received and reviewed. 

All applicants must be aged 16 or over.


